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Section 22(1)(f) currently requires “(f) Repealing requirements for demolition review 

for houses listed in the National Register of Historic Places as contributing structures 

to a historic district that are not themselves named as historic structures.” 

 

Broadly, local governmental structures and processes are in place to ensure that an 

educated review is completed of an individual structure within an historic district. 

Removing the inputs of local experts will jeopardize our historic legacy. At a time 

when our country is struggling with overreach by our federal government, do not 

allow that heavy handed approach to become a part of Oregon's government. Allow 

local citizens to have input on local issues. 

 

 


